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Gentle Water selects the Travel Plan by Inman as their         
Travel Plan provider 

  

Gentle Water Cremation, a water cremation funeral home servicing all of Florida,  
has selected the Travel Plan by Inman as their travel plan provider.  “We 
appreciate that all Plans are backed by insurance and Inman’s network of vetted 
service providers.  The owner, Dave McComb, is a 4th generation funeral director 
and dedicated to serving the death care industry. He truly understands the needs 
of funeral directors as well as the families they serve,” stated owner Steve 
Pomerantz.  “It is our honor to be associated with an innovative organization like 
Gentle Water, said Dave McComb, Inman Shipping Worldwide CEO.”   

Daniel J. Enea, Gentle Water’s Managing Funeral Director shares, “The Travel Plan 
by Inman offers Gentle Water family’s peace of mind in knowing loved ones won’t 
have to worry about transportation details or cost should they die away from 
home.” 

For more information on the Travel Plan by Inman: 
Contact Lori Davis  (260) 247-2202 or lori.davis@shipinman. 
 
 
For more information on Gentle Water Cremation:  
Contact (561) 899-0008 or visit https://www.gentlewater.com/ 
 
 


